
 

March 18, 2011 

 

Isuzu Plant Operations after March 19 

 

  Isuzu Motors Limited express our deepest condolences to all the peoples affected by the Tohoku Kanto Earthquake 

occurred on March 11. We pray for the earliest revival from the calamity. 

 

  In relation with the earthquake, we decided to suspend operations at Fujisawa Plant (located in Fujisawa-city, Kanagawa) 

and Tochigi Plant (located in Tochigi-city, Tochigi) until March 23. 

 

  Operations after March 23 will be determined based on the situation at the time. 

 

  We will continue putting priority efforts to support relief operations toward damaged areas, and support operations of 

trucks and power units that are necessary for the relief activities. 
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